
A Holiday Greeting from the Superintendent of the Cherry Hill Public
Schools

 

 
 
Please take a look at my 1-minute "Happy Holidays" video, featuring holiday music
from our own Beck Middle School students! Be sure to relax, be safe and spread
kindness during Winter Break..see you in 2018!
 
Regards,
 
Joe Meloche

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=il2hFj7X-68
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=il2hFj7X-68


Superintendent, Cherry Hill Public Schools
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